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2014 “State of Our City” Forum 
The fourth annual “State of Our City” Forum is scheduled for Monday November 
10th at Wendler Middle School (from 6:30 to 8 p.m.)  There will be eight people 
speaking for eight minutes each. Please le me know if you have any local 
activists that you would propose as speakers.  
 
 
FCC Website (www.communitycouncils.org) 
The new website is “spooling up” as we speak, and should be visible to the full 
public with 48 hours. Starting Friday, I will be again grant permissions to officers 
of each council and will teach them how to use the new website.  
 
 

 

Mark Butler 

Manager 

Community Councils Center 


